
March for Life Scholarships: 

Three scholarships for students interested in going to the March for Life in Washington D.C. are 
being offered to full time students between the 7th and 12th grades. The trip needs to be one 
organized by the school or Gary Diocese, including the trip offered by the Knights of Columbus. 

The applicant needs to write a one page (type written) personal explanation of what the student 
understands about the March for Life Rally and why they would want to participate in going.  

Mail the essay to LPCRTL, P.O. Box 9404, Michigan City, IN 46361-9404. 

After the essays are received, the LPCRTL board will review and choose three students to be 
awarded with a $150 scholarship used for the expenses for the trip. 

Also required is a follow up article expressing what the experience meant to them and what they 
learned.  

If a student is compelled, they can be hosted to our banquet in the fall of 2020. This is not 
necessary or required. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have, 

Sheryll Werner 

President LPCRTL 

219 861-9037 / sawerner3@gmail.com


